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Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to express my full support for the KEPCO Bylong Valley Coal mine.Coal is still the
 safest form of electricity production in the world and we do not want the risk of nuclear power
 in Australia.
On top of all this our district will benefit greatly from the economic boost ensuring our
 communities thrive for many years to come.
The Bylong Valley is a very special and unique part of the world and if managed correctly will
 continue to be this way with the inclusion of mining in the valley.
 
In closing I hope that the government sees fit to approve this very important project that will
 create jobs and strong economic growth for the central west of New South Wales.
 
Kind Regards,
 

Tim O'Brien
Principal
First National Real Estate Mudgee

MUDGEE NSW 2850
Ph (
Fax (02) 6372 6087
Mob 
www.fnmudgee.com.au
tim@fnmudgee.com.au
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